Musings from Mrs. March

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you so much for everything you have done to support your students and our staff. Our Red Ribbon Week participation was fantastic!

Our fall conferences are coming up this week and next. Conferences provide an excellent venue to learn about the start of the year for your child or children and set goals for the rest of the year. We were grateful for how many of you have already signed up for conferences. It clearly shows us how much you value this time to talk to our teachers. Our staff loves this time as well.

Our first quarter ends on November 12th. Teachers will have a collaboration day on November 13, so there is no school for students that day.

Below is the link from our fall party parade. We are sorry you cannot hear the music. We are learning new things each day and appreciate your flexibility and patience.

Parade link:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Hfp0AzgZBcpf A8W lkRJt nsGU2LmQSw/view?usp=sharing

Looking forward to a beautiful November.

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thursday, November 5 and Tuesday, November 10 will serve as our Parent-Teacher Conference nights. As a reminder, school will be dismissed 2 hours early on conference days.

Early Release

11/5 1:15 Dismissal 11/10 1:15 Dismissal

No School 11/13

Thanksgiving Break 11/25-11/27





Bowman Woods Roaring Run Down



Media Moments

It's Book Fair Time! November 4-11th

Bowman Woods is excited to have an ONLINE book fair this year.

All books are available for purchase. If you don't see a book on the fair that you'd like, you can search the Follett catalog to find it!

Orders will be delivered and passed out the week AFTER THANKSGIVING BREAK. If you wish to pick up the order yourself, please email cclanin@linnmar.k12.ia.us

https://efairs.follettbookfairs.com/guest/home?classCode=Z5E2Y

Thank You

We are grateful to our amazing volunteers who help our students and staff in so many ways. We appreciate everything you do for us.

Fall party craft and treat organizer- Kari Ross

Rice Krispie Treat Donations- Anna Walker, Carla Kelley, Heather Zwanziger, Becky Bolsinger, Heather Mueller, Andrea Schoenbeck, Amanda Potts, Vanessa Taylor, Tara Erickson, Katie Petersen, Melina Crow, Kathy Sharp, Valerie Walther, Jaci Denny

Virtual Student Fall Celebration Treat Handout- Kimberly O'Connell, Courtney Barrios, Erika Elles, Ruth Schroeder, Melinda Crow, Heather Mueller

Turkey Craft- Elizabeth Strimple, Donna Bean, Anna Walker, Jenny Kramer, Courtney Barrios, Neha Aggarwal, Katie Paulson, Janel Masters, Barb Potter

Math Flash Cards Cutting and Sorting- Ro Delany, Kari Ross Math Cutting Project- Elizabeth Strimple, Carla Kelley, Kendra Teff, Katie Paulson, Jen Brunsman

Thank you to Shantelle Franzen and PTO Hospitality for the Almost Famous Popcorn and helping us to celebrate us being almost being through the first quarter.

Wanted: Subsitutes

Linn-Mar CSD is looking for substitute teachers and classroom associates. Did you know you could be a substitute teacher even if you don't have your teaching degree? Expanded eligibility is available with 2 year degree or 60 semester hours of college coursework. More info can be found at by visiting https://www.gwaea.org/educators/learning.

On the job training is available for student support substitutes. Apply at https://subcentral.gwaea.org/.

"Be present in all things and thankful for all things."

~Maya Angelou

Looking Forward

11/4-11/11 Online Book Fair
11/5 Conference Night-1:15pm Dismissal
11/10 Conference Night-1:15pm Dismissal
11/10 PTO Zoom Meeting 6:30pm
11/12 End of First Quarter
11/13 No School
11/17 BW Spirit Night at Chick-Fil-A 5-8pm
11/18 Vision Screening K-1st Grade
11/20 Friday Pride Day-Wear School Colors

11/25-11/27 Thanksgiving Break- No School

Holiday Giving Tree

Tis' already the season to start thinking about the holidays. The Holiday Assistance program is in full swing. If you feel like your family could use some holiday assistance this year, please contact Mrs. Wiley before November

9th. swiley@linnmar.k12.ia.us or 447-3244

This year's Giving Tree will be virtual on Sign Up Genius. The link will come from your child's classroom teacher the week of November 9th. All gifts need to be returned by December 10th with a printed copy of what you signed up for.